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Question: Are there further indirect costs to the Northern Territory Government 
as a result of COVID 19? That may include indirect overtime for 
backfilling roles that assisted with COVID 19 responses, costs 
associated with enabling remote work forces that are not clearly 
currently identifiable. 

Answer:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


